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17 October 2013 

Re : Academic honesty film competition 

Dear Lida-Ariadni, 

The purpose of this letter is to formally commend you for your film 'Don Quixote', which was one of the 
eight shortlisted entries to the Academic honesty film competition . 

Our judging panel felt you deserved specific recognition for your creativity and your success in portraying 
the subject matter with imagination and ingenuity. 

On behalf of the International Baccalaureate I would like to thank you for your contribution which is an 
encouraging demonstration of the view of IB students and is clearly aligned with the organization's stance 
on the principle of academic honesty. 

Well done for getting to the shortlisted stage and I wish you the best in future ventures. 

Kindest regards, 

frey Beard 


irector GenerallBO 
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